
The study needs to collect data on 189,000 births.  
The information we collect will have no impact on your care. The study team are collecting 
information on all births in this NHS Trust between February 2024 and August 2026. The 
study has ethical approval. 
 

You need to tell us if you don’t want your birth data included in this study To 
opt out of your data being used for OBS UK alone tell your midwife or your local 
maternity research team by email: kch-tr.kingsresearchmidwives@nhs.net 

You also have the right to opt out of your data being used for all non-
clinical use. To find out how scan the QR code visit: 
https://www.nhs.uk/your-nhs-data-matters/ 


